
Project Update: December 2021 
 
This report covers the activities carried out between 1st July to 30th November 2021 
 
The following activities are yet to be done: 
 
Between these period community members were assisted to design field monitoring and 
patrol schedules and terms of agreement for CRMCs executives.  Forest Management 
and Patrol Team (FMPT) have their schedules to follow during monitoring where they will 
report to CRMC in the respective communities.  
 

 
Figure 1: Picture taken during the design of agreement for CRMC at Kuuri 
 
About 25000 seedlings were between July and August when rainfall was at its peak. The 
remaining 4000 will be used as beating up early next year.  
 



 
Figure 2: Picture taken before planting at Kuuri 
 

 
Figure 3: Picture taken during planting at Kuuri 
 



 

 
Figure 4: Picture taken during planting by a Unit Committee Chairman at Puni 
 


